
Texas Vaccines for Children (TVFC) Provider, 

Providers will not be able to order nirsevimab (BeyfortusTM) in VAOS after 
Friday, March 22, 2024, at 5 p.m. CDT. Providers will be able to order 
BeyfortusTM in VAOS later in 2024 when the Centers for Disease Control and 
Prevention (CDC) make it available. 

The Advisory Committee on Immunization Practices (ACIP) recommends 
eligible infants be vaccinated with BeyfortusTM by March 31, 2024. However, 
providers should not administer BeyfortusTM after March 31, 2024, until the 
next RSV season in fall 2024. If providers have BeyfortusTM doses which 
were not administered before March 31, 2024, and have not expired, they 
should keep doses at an appropriate refrigerated temperature for the 
following RSV season. 

Additional information on eligibility and the seasonality of this vaccine is 
available from the CDC’s RSV Prevention Information page. Prescribing 
information is available from the nirsevimab package insert. 

For questions regarding ordering BeyfortusTM, 
email TXVaccineOrders@dshs.texas.gov. 

Thank you for your continued cooperation, 

Texas Department of State Health Services  

Immunization program 

  

 

https://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/vpd/rsv/hcp/child.html
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